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Liquor ban in Shortland Islands during Lofung ground breaking 
 

The Royal Solomon Island Police Force (RSIPF) are working together with the Western 
Provincial Liquor License Board to ban liquor in Shortland Islands. 
 
Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Western Province, Chief Superintendent Mathias 
Lenialu says, the Liquor ban came about when the Lofung ground breaking committee make 
a request to ban or selling of liquor in Shortland Islands recently. 
 
PPC Lenialu says the ban of selling liquor will impose on the following dates: Monday 21st, 
Tuesday 22nd, Wednesday 23rd, and Thursday 24th June 2021. 
 
Chief Superintendent Lenialu says from 21 to 24 June 2021, selling, serving or delivery of 
alcohol, beer, wine, liquor and other intoxicated beverage strictly prohibited. Consumption 
of alcohol, wine, beer, liquor and other intoxicated beverages in public places are likewise, 
and with greater emphasize, prohibited during the said period.  
 
Mr Lenialu says police will fully implement and monitor the liquor ban. Anyone breaches the 
liquor ban will be dealt accordingly to the rule of law. I kindly ask our good people in 
Shortland Islands to work together during this liquor ban. 
 

//End// 
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24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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